
Serving Next Sunday, March 29 

Altar Guild 

Callie Timbes, Peggy Turnes, Wilmarie Boatwright 

Acolytes and Crucifer 

Alex and Evan Von Herrmann, Samuel Hickman 

Counting Committee 

(Sunday) Blake Martin, Delan Stevens 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

 Childrenôs Church  

Sammy and Debbie Johnson 

Trustee Duty  

Johnny Vaught 

Sound Technician 

Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers 

Mark Brooks (Chairman), Brad Todd (Co-Chairman),  

William Goldfinch, Jim Edwards, Billy Jones, Britt Stiltner, Bill Taylor, 

Alex Todd, Johnny Vaught 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Jelly, Rice, and Baby Diapers.  

Help4Kids Items Needed 
Vienna Sausage, Beanee Weenies 

ñShoes for Foodò 
New, Gently Used, Really Used and Worn Out 

All Shoes are Welcome 
Any Style, Size, Men , Women or Childrenôs 

Please leave your donations in the designated container at 
the Missions Corner in the Commons. 

Online Giving is available.  Please scan the QR 

code to navigate to the secure ACS account for 

FUMC and make your donation. You may also visit 

the website at: www.fumcconway.org and follow 

the ñonline givingò link to make a donation.  

Stewardship for the week of March 15 

Operating 9,815.48 

Good Samaritan 25.00 

Highchairs 50.00 

Stop Hunger Now 50.00 

CAP 50.00 

Lenten Offering 185.00 

Hymnals 119.00 

Lilies 60.00 

Lily Child 290.00 

Shepherdôs Table 50.00 

Capital Campaign 1,684.00 

Total 12,568.48 

Sunday School 165 
Worship 233 
Lenten Organ Meditation 40 
Lent Soup and Sandwich 34 
Wonderful Wednesday 111 
 
CAP 14 
Help4Kids  
 Viennaôs 18 
 Shoes (Pairs) 21 

Exterior Update:   Painting of the exterior is scheduled 
to begin on Monday, March 30.  Painting will begin on the 

backside of the Education Bldg. We have received 

$20,670.00!  Thank you to all who have given over and 

above to this project. Will you consider joining us  in 

reaching our goal of $40,000? 

Birthdays This Week 
March 23:  Janet Roche 

March 24:  Andy Hendrick 

March 25:  Chad Steinfield, Anne Marie Martin 

March 28:  Rebecca Howell, Sylvia Thompson,  

James Hammond 

March 29:  Michael Brooks 

The Worship Committee is seeking your 

help!  The United Methodist Hymnal produced in 

1989 is now more than 25 years old.  To meet the 

growth in church hymnody, the United Methodist 

Church created a supplement to our current in 

hymnal in 2000 entitled The Faith We Sing.  The 

supplemental hymnal contains a variety of hymns-

--older hymns no longer in the 1989 hymnal as 

well as many newer hymns and hymn settings. We have been 

using some of these hymns already!  The Worship Committee 

has chosen to add this additional supplement to our hymn racks 

to be used along with The United Methodist Hymnal.   

We need 402 copies of The Faith We Sing to fill our 

pews.  Each copy is $13.  Would you be willing to purchase one 

or more?  Our side pews need 6 each at $78 and the middle 

pews need 8 each at $104.   They may be purchased in honor or 

memory of a loved one. 

Faith We Sing Hymnal Dedication 
 

I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in honor of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in memory of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
Given by:  ___________________________________  
 

Please find my check attached to this form.   
 

More forms are available in the  
Narthex or Bell Tower Entrance. 

Acolyte Meeting  

Sunday March 22  

@ 9:30 in the Parlor. 

All those who are 3rd grade or older and interested in 

participating in worship through serving as acolytes are asked to 

meet with Rev. Kyle.  We will have a brief introduction and set 

up a time for preparing and training.  Please contact Rev. Kyle 

with any questions kyle.randle@fumccoway.org. 

Please follow us on Twitter at 

Childrenôs Pottery Class 
Mondayôs March 23 (last session) 

3:30 to 4:15 p.m. 
Family Life Center 

Extra Volunteers will be needed in the 
nurseries on Easter Sunday morning.  If you 
would be willing to serve, please contact  

Tim at 488-4251 or 
tim.whitten@fumcconway.org  

mailto:kyle.randle@fumccoway.org


First View  

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

LENTEN ORGAN MEDITATION 
Wednesday, March 25 at Noon 

A complimentary Soup and Sandwich Fellowship follows the 
program in the Family Life Center.  

March 25 Menu:  Baked Chicken, Carrots, Mashed 
Potatoes with Gravy, Salad Bar and Dessert. 

Special Fellowship that you donôt want to miss! 

Salkehatchie Registration is now open.   
All camp registration is being done through the website:  

www.salkehatchie.org  
Please register as soon as possible.  If you would like to 

sponsor a camper, the fee this year is $230. 
 Questions? Please contact Tim Whitten at 488-4251 or 

tim.whitten@fumcconway.org  

Nursery available infants to 3 years old. 
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Spring Break is observed March 30—April 6 as part of the 
school calendar.  The children will not meet on Wednesday 
April 1.  We will resume a full schedule on Wednesday, April 8 

 Easter Egg Hunt! 
Saturday, April 4  

Starting at 10:00 a.m. 
Place: Fellowship Hall 

 
Please bring donations of 

 candy-filled plastic eggs to  
Timôs Office. Rm. 214 

Week 1 (Genesis 9:8-17) Covenant 
between God and Noah.  The seed is 
planted as a promise of the new life 
God gives each of us. 

Week 2  (Genesis 17:1-7, 15-16) 
Covenant between God and Abraham 
and Sarah.  The seed has taken root 
and is beginning to form an identity 
as a reminder of how God names us, 
claims us, and changes us. 

Week 3 (Exodus 20:1-17)   
Godôs commandments.  The 
Commandments serve as a guide or a 
path of life we share in covenant 
with God.  As we continue in our 
journey of faith we need Godôs grace 
to shape us just as the plant needs a 
guide as it grows.  

Week 4  (Numbers 21:4-9) - The 
Israelites become impatient with the 
wilderness journey and are punished 
with snakes.  After they repent and turn 
back to God, protection is given.   

Our Lenten journey this year has focused on Five Covenants of 
the Hebrew Scriptures.  Today we see our journey come to 
completion as we seek to be faithful in bearing Godôs fruit in 
our lives. 

Week 5  Jeremiah 31:31-34  God gives a new covenant 
that will be written upon the hearts of his followers.   

http://www.layoutsparks.com/1/99636/easter-lily-white-flowers.html

